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To whom it may concern

As lough Corrib is an SAC and one of the most famous salmonid fisheries in Europe and known
the world over | would strongly recommend that (on point 4) the wording “primarily managed" is
replaced with the wording "Solely managed” as a salmonid fishery in this by law.

Point 7 needs to be removed entirely where it states "Minister may, before approval, amend stock
management plans as he sees fit and

such plans, as approved by the Minister, shall be published and implemented by IF1."



